
 

Ref. No.: MCHI/CEO/13-14/041 

July 25, 2013 
 

To,  
All Members of MCHI-CREDAI and  
MCHI-CREDAI Units.  
 
 

Sub.: Reconstruction of Building Proposal Files in MCGM. 
 
Dear Members, 
 
As you are aware that there about 10,000 files are set to be missing from Building 
Proposal Department of MCGM. 
 
In this connection Chief Engineer (Development Plan) requested concerned 
MCHI-CREDAI Members to submit certified copies of the Plans and available 
papers, (if any) related to the Building Proposals. 
 
Hence, find the attachment herewith this email to get notification copy issued by 
MCGM. Concerned members can contact the Chief Engineer (Development Plan) 
directly related to the subject. 
 
Regards, 
 
S. S. Hussain, I.A.S. (Retd.) 
CEO  
MCHI-CREDAI 
 


